

# Ansonia Elementary News

November 2021

Dear Ansonia Families,

November is always a time of giving thanks. 2021 has been a tough year to find things to be thankful for, however, this school year has started off great and I have the staff, students, and parents to thank for that!

Please take a look at our important dates for November <u>as there</u> have been some changes from what was printed on the school <u>calendar</u>. The 4<sup>th</sup>-6<sup>th</sup> grade spelling bee will be on Friday, November 19 at 1:30 PM.

I continue to be reminded of how blessed I am to be working in such a great school district with great leadership, a great staff, great students, and great families. I am very thankful for the opportunity to be the principal in such a great district. If you have any questions or concerns throughout the year, you may contact me at 937-337-5141 or Ashlee.Fourman@ansoniaschools.org.

Ashlee Fourman, Elementary Principal

Important Dates	
November	
1	2 hour delay/Teacher Inservice
5	*Grade Cards issued *K-6 Fun Run (new date)
9	*Kona Ice is here *APA/Whistle Stop Dining Out for Education *APA Meeting @ 7PM
10	APA Fundraiser Orders/Money Due (grades 5 <sup>th</sup> & 6 <sup>th</sup> )
18	Picture Retakes
19	Grades 4-6 Spelling Bee @ 1:30 PM
23	Student Early Dismissal @ 1:30
24-26	Thanksgiving Break-No School
30	APA Fundraiser pick-up @ 2:30-4:30



# **Ansonia Parent's Alliance (APA)**

Dining out for Education is Tuesday,
November 9th! Dine in or carry out
from the Whistle stop, tell them your
child's teacher's name, and the Whistle
Stop will donate a portion of your bill to
the APA. This occurs ALL day long and
grandparents, aunts, uncles, and
cousins are welcome to participate too!
The classroom with the most orders will
receive a pizza party sponsored by The
Whistle Stop.

All King's Poultry Orders are due November 10th and delivery will be November 30th 2:30-4:30 PM.





Mark your calendars for our November APA meeting. We will be meeting in the school library on November 9<sup>th</sup> at 7:00 PM. We would love to see you there.

\*If you need to change your child's dismissal plans for the day, please contact the office no later than 2:15 PM!

### **Students of the Month**

Our November students of the month are fifth graders Dulce Roque and Brady Ward. Dulce is a hard worker and always tries even when the skill is tough, she doesn't give up. She is always kind to others and helps the teachers and her peers in the classroom. Brady is a responsible 5th grader who is a leader on Safety Patrol and in the classroom. He helps others in and out of the classroom. Congratulations Dulce and Brady!



Colusisetinijetijouzi



#### **November Kona Ice**

Kona Ice will be here Tuesday, November 9<sup>th</sup>! Denyse Turner-Brumbaugh with EB Real Estate, has graciously paid for ALL students to have a Kona Ice treat for the month of November! Therefore, you will not need to prepay for the month of November!

Thank you Denyse!



## **Notes from the Nurse**

If a family member within the household is being tested for COVID-19, please keep your child at home until results are received. If a student is tested for COVID-19, please notify the school nurse as soon as possible. Thank you for all you are doing at home in order to keep everyone safe and healthy!